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Dear Parents,
We are delighted that you and your child are joining St Giles’ and St George’s C of E Academy this coming September. On behalf of the Staff, Directors, children and parents, it gives me great pleasure to welcome you and your family to our school.
We would normally take this opportunity to invite you to a range of induction events to allow you and your child to become better acquainted with the school but unfortunately, the current circumstances do not allow us to do this. Instead, we will be sharing the following information with you over the next few weeks.
Included in this envelope is a booklet giving you further information about our Reception classes, this includes the structure of the school day and information about uniform. After Half Term, your child’s class teacher will write a personal letter to your child, introducing itself and providing a booklet, which you can complete with your child return to us at school. This is something we will be sending to all our new reception children regardless of whether they have been with us in our Nursery class or not.
We are very much hoping that there will be an opportunity for you and your child to visit us before September but if not then your child’s class teacher will ring you before the end of term to give you an opportunity to ask them any questions you may have.
In September, the arrangements for starting school are as follows:
Wednesday 2nd September 2020 – First Day of school 8:50- 9:00. Children to be dropped off at their classroom door (there will be staff available on the playground to point you in the right direction)
We find that many of our children do not require an induction into our reception class because they have been with in a Nursery environment, if you feel that your child requires a more gentle introduction by completing part days for a while please discuss this with your child’s class teacher.
We look forward to welcoming you on Wednesday 2nd September.
Yours sincerely
Mrs Pointon
Headteacher
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